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Dear Michael, 

I wanted to write and thank you once again for the performance of "Four Wishes" at Leeds Elementary School. 

The combination of movement, sound, creative design, story-telling, and connection to the curriculum proved to 
make "Four Wishes" engaging and relevant to the lives of our students and staff. Your passion for design, artistry, 
and student learning is evident in your attention to details and professionalism. I know you made a significant 
impact on our school when I reflect on how you captivated the audience and brought them into the story. 

Our students and staff thoroughly enjoyed the journey of the four tribesmen. Student questions (“How did the 

animals teach him to hunt?) and staff comments (“That was really cool!”-4th grade teacher) let me know that we 

had a successful cultural enrichment activity. 

I wish you continued success as you develop "Four Wishes" and other performances! 

Sincerely, 

 

George Whisner 
Assistant Principal 

 


